
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to invite Reception Parents and Carers to our Phonics and Early 
Reading meeting which will take place on: 
 

 
Thursday 19th September 2:30pm – 3:00pm 

 
 

The meeting will consist of an introduction to our Phonics Programme ‘Little Wandle, 
Letters and Sounds Revised’ and how early reading is taught in school. We will also 
discuss how you can support your child at home and how together we can engage 
and motivate our little lifelong readers. There will also be an opportunity for you to 
ask any questions about the programme. Furthermore, we kindly ask you to consider 
childcare arrangements as this meeting is for parents and carers only. We look 
forward to welcoming you to enable us to continue to work together for the best 

possible outcomes for your child       
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Dixon Assistant Head and Miss C McKell Phonics and Early Reading Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


